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Study on Designing Roads in the Port Area
— A Standard for Designing Roads in the Port Area :A Proposal —
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Synopsis

Although large-scale road cohstruction projects have been carried out in the port area recently,
the standard for planning is insufficient. Therefore there are not sufficient understandings at
actual planning level requiring that the standard for planning such road projects should be
made.

In this study, at first t similar standards in the past are summarized, and the documents related
to the making processes of the recent plans are analyzed, followed by the interviews and
questionnaires for the parties concerned in the process such as port authorities. Based on the
result, the current problems related to the planning standard for roads in the port area are made
clear. By examining the solution for them, a new standard for planning road networks has been

made.

Keywords: Roads in the port area, Planning standard, The technical standard fof port facilities

Head of Planning Division, Port and Harbour Department
3-1-1 Nagase, Yokosuka, 239-0826 Japan
Phone : +81-468-44-5027  Fax : +81-468-44-5027 e-mail: takahashi-h92y2@ysk.nilim.go.jp

it





